SUNSET HARBOUR CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION
NEW SOLAR DOCK LIGHT RESOLUTION
APRIL  2024
 The SHCA Board held a vote via email sent to all residents initiated on April 11, 2024 to approve the ordering of solar-powered dock lights for marinas of both North and South Buildings, with estimated cost of up to $2000.  A total of 17 “yes” votes were received over course of a few days, sufficient to pass the approval.  
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